April 14, 1941 Mr. John T. Doyle Editor, American Sports Publishing Co. 19 Beelmen Street New York, New York Dear Mr. Doyles It was very generous and thoughtful of you for enclosing the photographs which appeared in the Basketball Guide. Yes indeed, I am very happy to have some of these photographs because they are of teams in our section. There is one photograph here that is rather pleasing to me because it is of the University of Southern California and also one of Indiana. I am sure that Mrs. Allen will want these for Bob's memory book. She has been saving the clippings, and since the story was written last December in the Saturday Evening Post about Bob's activities in that game two years ago, I am sure she will prize these pictures very much. Bob expects to study Medicine at the University of Pennsylvania next year. He has been accepted there and he is looking forward with eagerness to his enrolling next fall. He gets his A.B. Degree here in June and we were delighted the other day to know that he made Phi Beta Kappa. He has had a very full life here at the University and we are hoping that his future is as full of promise as has been his past four years of pleasant activity here on Hount Oread. I trust that you and yours are well. With approciation, I am, Sincerely yours. Director of Physical Education and Recreation Varsity Backetball and Baseball Coach FCA:1g